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VPD Report Number:  17-103044  Date/Time Occurred: 12/10/17 @ 0659 

Type of Incident: AUTO THEFT 

 

Location: 6800 BLK. W. PERSHING 

 

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

GARDEN WORLD 

      

      

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. PAUL ALVAREZ (HANFORD) 32 YES 

2. FRANCISCO TALAVERA (HANFORD) 31 YES 

3.                   

 

 

Details:    
 On listed date and time VPD Patrol responded to the 6800 Blk. of  W. Pershing for a stolen truck and trailer report. With 

the help of GPS, officers determined the vehicle was located near Harris St. and Scott Ave. in Hanford. Kings County 

Deputies located the vehicle and both suspects at that location. Both suspects were taken into custody without incident. 

The case was turned over to the Tulare County Reduced Auto Theft Taskforce (T-RATT) for investigation. Both suspects 

were booked, into the Kings County Jail, for possesing stolen property and conspiracy.  

The auto theft case is still under investigation by T-RATT.      

 

 

 

Arresting / Investigating Officer: VPD PATROL, T-RATT, KINGS 

COUNTY SHERIFF DEPARTMENT 

Supervisor:  B. MILLER S108 
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